
 
Good Morning Limetree Yellow!  

I hope you are enjoying the learning activities we have set for you. 

Thank you to everyone who has sent in photos of their fantastic 

learning – we have seen some amazing drawings of tigers and story-

maps. We can see you are really taking your time and persisting with 

learning, just like Percy 

The weather has been beautiful over the last few days. Have you been 

enjoying the sunshine? Today is Tuesday: we would normally be taking 

a seasonal walk around Golders Hill park and then doing a P.E session 

with Coach Alex. I wonder if the daffodils are still blooming. Have you 

seen any signs on spring on your daily walks, in the garden or outside 

your window? 

Today you will be reading the story – ‘Where the Wild Things Are’ by 

Maurice Sendak. This is one of my favourite stories and I love the 

illustrations of the Wild Things. I wonder which Wild Thing is going to 

be your favourite. We hope you have lots of fun today - reading, 

making dens and gooey slime!  

We look forward to seeing photos of your learning, particularly of 

your dens! 

Love from, 

Miss Cassidy, Ta’Shara, Amisha, Nicole, Shirley & Gerald                       

 


